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Thank You for Attending the Ice Cream Social! 
 
A big thank you to everyone who attended and 
helped make our Ice Cream Social during 
Curriculum Night on September 25th a huge 
success! It was wonderful to see so many families 
enjoying the evening backing to the school for the 
new school year. We truly appreciate our volunteers 
and the 5th grade students who helped serve ice 
cream. 

 

 

Next PSA Meeting: November 5th at 6:30 PM 
 
We will have our next meeting on November 5th at 6:30 PM, and we’d love to see more parents join 
us! Your involvement makes a big difference in what we can achieve for our school community. If 
you’re interested, please reach out!  
You can send an email to kingswoodpsa@gmail.com. 

 

 

 
Save the Date: October 24th 
Halloween Dance Party 
 
Get ready for a spooktacular evening! Our 
Halloween Dance Party is coming up on 
October 24th (6:30PM to 8PM). 
Mark your calendars and stay tuned for more 
details. We can’t wait to see the creative 
costumes and have a fun-filled night with our 
school community! 
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Volunteers Needed for Events 
 
We have many exciting events coming up, but we can’t do it alone! 
We’re asking parents to step up and volunteer to help us organize and run these activities. Whether you 
can assist with set-up, clean-up, or during the event itself, we’d love your support! 
Please consider getting involved and making these events memorable for our children. 
You can send an email to kingswoodpsa@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

Preparing for the Holiday Social Event (December): Donations Appreciated 
 
With just two months before our Holiday Social event (December 13th, evening), we’re starting early to 
gather donations. Your generosity will go a long way in making this holiday season special for our 
students and their families. 
We would like to have the following baskets and here are some examples of what you could donate 
(brand new donations): 
- Game and Candy Basket (games, toys, chocolate, candies, etc.) 
- Movie and Snack Basket (gift card, popcorn, snacks, etc.) 
- Arts and Craft Basket (pencils, crayons, markers, art kits, etc.) 
We are also planning on having a Kid’s Store and we are looking for families to donate items you may 
have around your home like: 
- A gift that you would like to regift 
- Something that you have too much of 
- Something that you have enjoyed but would like to see go to a new home, etc. 
(These items should be in new or very good condition, gently used). 
If you’re able to contribute, please contact us or drop off your donations at the school office. 
**Save the date and book times off      !! We will need volunteers the night before (December 12th) 
for decorating and the day of for the Kid’s Store (school time, December 13th)** 
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Future Events and Dates to Keep in Mind 
 

PSA meetings – November 5th, February 4th, April 8th, and May 6th 
 

Halloween Dance Party – October 24th 
Dielman’s Online Fundraiser – info will be sent out on October 28th 

Holiday Social – December 13th 
Valentine’s Bingo – February 13th 
Online Fundraiser – March (tbd) 

Movie Night – April 24th 
Spring Fair – June (tbd) 

 

Thank You and Stay in Touch 
Lastly, we’d like to thank each and every one of you for your continued support. Together, we can make 
this school year an amazing experience for our children. If you have any questions or would like to get 
involved, please don’t hesitate to contact us at kingswoodpsa@gmail.com. We’re always here to listen 
and collaborate!  

Warm regards, The PSA Team 
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